
STILLWATER TOWNSHIP
NEWSLETTER
January 20, 2023

IMPORTANT DATES TO
Board of Education Meeting 1/23/23 at 7:00 PM
Progress Reports go home 1/25/23
PTA Meeting 1/30/23 6:00 PM

FIRST GRADE NEWS
The first grade just finished their readers workshop unit on learning about the word. In this unit they
read nonfiction stories, learned all about what a nonfiction book is and discovered how you can learn
a lot of information from reading them. The students celebrated the end of this unit by picking one
book that they read and writing two facts they learned from the book. They wrote these facts down
with an illustration and shared it with students in the other first grade class. The students were excited
to teach each other about the stories that they read. We hope that the students continue to discover
new information from reading nonfiction books!

Mrs. LoCicero
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FOURTH GRADE NEWS
Fourth Grade English Language Arts Update
In Fourth Grade Language Arts, the students have been studying nonfiction this month! Everyone has
really enjoyed researching so many new topics. We have discovered various types of text features and
text structures within the articles we have read. The students are doing an outstanding job writing
essays and giving presentations with the facts they have found in their research. We are already off to
an exciting new year!

Mrs. Maeurer

NEWS FROM MRS. HOON'S CLASS
In math, we have been diligently working on division, including whole numbers and decimals to
hundredths, using the standard algorithm. Students have been also practicing division through a
variety of math workshop activities. Keep practicing multiplication facts to improve fact fluency and
accuracy in division.

In science, we have learned that matter can undergo two types of changes: physical and chemical.
Physical changes involve changes to a substance’s physical properties only. Chemical changes involve
changes to the physical and chemical properties of a substance. So, how can you know what type of
change has happened? You can know a chemical change happened if a brand-new substance was
formed!

Mrs. Hoon

FIFTH GRADE NEWS
5th grade students have been busy learning about and writing fictional narratives. Students have
been learning about the elements of fictional narratives. They are developing their characters in their
stories through appearance and personality. Students are also focusing on writing a plot that not only
has a problem and a solution, but focuses on the rising action of each attempt to solve the problem.
After their fictional narratives are completed, they will be entering them in the Scholastic Storyworks
writing contest! The Grand Prize Winner will have their story published at Storyworks Digital.
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Mrs. Robinson

SIXTH GRADE NEWS
The 6th graders are starting their unit on Ancient Egypt, and are very excited to be learning about the
Great Pyramids, how mummies were made, and the various gods that they believed in. As a
culminating project for our unit, students will have the opportunity to design and create their own
sarcophagus for their mummy research report. This project is a wonderful way to not only allow
students to show off their knowledge through their writing, but also through their artistic and creative
sides as well! The mummy project is always a favorite for our 6th graders. Be on the lookout through
the month of February for them hanging in the hallway outside our classroom. Students will also be
presenting their reports on our Class Dojo so that their families can see their hard work, too!

Mrs. Steffens

YEARBOOK BIOGRAPHY FORM
Attention 6th Grader! Please remember to complete your Yearbook Biography Form that was shared
with you! This, as well as a baby picture (print or digital) will be included in the yearbook. Please reach
out to Mrs. Riva or Mrs. Earley if you have any questions! The baby picture can either be brought to
school and we will scan and return it, or you may email it to either of us:
maureen.riva@stillwaterschool.net meghan.earley@stillwaterschool.net

Mrs. Riva

YEAR BOOK NEWS
ATTENTION 6TH GRADE PARENTS:

It is that time of the year for you to submit your child's baby picture for the yearbook. You may email
the baby photo to meghan.earley@stillwaterschool.net or you may send in a copy and we will scan the
photo and get it back to you! We would like to have them all by the end of January.

Thank You!

Mrs. Earley & Mrs. Riva

YEARBOOK ORDERS
Our yearbook sale has begun! What better way to remember the 2022-2023 school year than by
purchasing a yearbook. The cost this year is $24! There are two ways you can order. By using the link
below and ordering online or sending in the money to your child's homeroom teacher! Flyers will be
coming home with students next week as well as order forms if you prefer to send the money into the
school. For ordering or payment questions, please contact Kimberly Williams Administrative Assistant
to the Superintendant at 973-383-6635 or email kimberly.williams@stillwaterschool.net.
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Mrs. Earley

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A09873794
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